June 2021 Newsletter 12

Moon's Moat First School

www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk

01527 61498

Dear Parents,

Following the delay to the easing of lockdown there will be no change to our current COVID-19 safety measures in and around school until further notice.

As you will already know, we have adjusted our transition arrangements for Reception to Year 3 taking this into account and revised transition activities for Year 4 are also already under way.

We are disappointed that the children can't have their usual transition activities but we will, of course, do our best to make their move up to the next year as smooth as possible.

Thank you for all your support,

Mrs. S. Fisher

Headteacher



Upcoming Events

July 5

Reception meeting Year 1 teacher

July 6

Year 1 meeting Year 2 teacher

July 7

Year 2 meeting Year 3 teacher

July 8

Year 3 meeting Year 4 teacher

July 12

Start of Health Week - Olympic theme

School Meals

If your child is moving into Year 3 from September please remember that their entitlement to Universal Free School Meals finishes at the end of Year 2. If they would like school meals in Year 3 they can be ordered and paid for at £2.30 per day. Payment can be made on SchoolMoney. Alternatively, if you think your child may be entitled to income-based free school meals but you haven't applied for them yet please apply via the Worcestershire County Council website:

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/684/applying for free school meals

Order forms for next term's meals will be coming out soon – please return them to school by 14th July at the latest. Many thanks.

Milk

Milk for the next half term will be £7 (7 weeks at £1 per week). Please pay on SchoolMoney by 14th July if your child would like milk for the first week back in September. Thank you.

Health Week

Week commencing 12th July will be Health Week. Our theme will be 'The Olympics'. As well as lots of sporting activities the children will learn all about the Olympians and the history of the Olympics. Please send your child(ren) to school in sports clothes all week and make sure they have plenty to drink each day. Please also remember to apply suncream and send them in with a hat if it's sunny. Each child will be allocated to a house and given a house colour – on their sports day we would like them to wear something in that colour if possible. More details will follow soon. Unfortunately, we will not be able to invite parents to Sports Days this year.

Ready Steady Worcestershire

Please have a look at this Ready Steady Worcestershire link to find out about food, activities and support available to families and children during the school holidays.

Page 1 of 2

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20818/worcestershire school holiday food and activities

You can register your interest in a place for a child on the summer programme using this link:

https://hafworcestershire.formstack.com/forms/summer haf programme updates

Uniform and book bags

Don't forget to order your school uniform from Mapac by 2nd August to ensure you receive it by the start of term in September. Book bags can be paid for on SchoolMoney (£4 each) and we will then take them to your child's classroom for them to bring home.

Uniform Stock Clearance Sale

We have a few new school cardigans and sweatshirts left in school which we are selling at reduced prices including:

Age 3 – 4 sweatshirts and cardigans

Age 4 – 5 cardigans

Age 7 – 8 sweatshirts and cardigans

Age 10 + sweatshirts and cardigans

Please pay on SchoolMoney and we will deliver them to classrooms.

We only have a few left - when they're gone they're gone!

Friends Fundraiser Tea towel

The tea towels have arrived! They can now be paid for on SchoolMoney and are £3 each or 2 for £5. They are a lovely momento, very useful and also make great gifts for Grandparents, Aunties, Uncles etc. Once your payment is received we will send the tea towel(s) to your child's classroom.

School will be organised in the following classes as from September 2021:

Key Stage 2	Year 4	Mrs. L. Beddow (LB)
	Year 4	Mrs. M. Webb (MW)
	Year 3	Mrs. C. Priston (CP)
	Year 3	Mrs. R. Moorhouse (RM)
Key Stage 1	Year 2	Miss S. Vale (SV)
*	Year 2	Mrs. R. Gadsby (RG)
	Year 1	Mrs. M. Ridgard (MR)
	Year 1	Miss E. Townsend (ET)
Foundation Stage Teacher		Mrs. A. Burgoyne (AB)
Foundation Stage Teacher		Miss A. Mazgajczyk

Our Value for July is Trust